
Name of Propqsal: Proposal:--765 KV D/C Wardha- Hyderabad Transmission Line
for diverting 32.21 ha. of Forest Land.

PART.III
(To be filled by the concerned Chief Conservator of Forests)

1. Whether site, where the forestland
involved is located has been
inspected by concemed Chief
Conservator of Forests (T) (Yes/No).
If yes, the date of inspection &
observations made in form of
inspection note to be enclosed.

Since the area proposed for diversion
is <40 ha, the area is inspected by
Deputy Conservator of Forest (T),
Pandharkawada on 2810912015.
Inspection note enclosed with the
proposal.

2. Whether the concerned Chief
Conservator of Forests (T) agree with
the information given in Parl-B and
the recommendations of Deputy
Conservator of Forests.

Yes, I agree.

a
J. Specifi c recommendation of

concerned Conservator of Forests(T)
for acceptance or otherwise of th
proposal with detailed reasons.

Proposal is recommended for
acceptance.

\*'{*
(V.V.6urme)

Chief Conservator of Forest(T)
Yavatmal

Place :Yavatmal
Date : 31 I 12 12015.


